
 

 

 

 

Northacre Renewable Energy – Statement on Planning Inquiry – 12/12/2022 

 

Northacre Renewable Energy Limited (NREL) can confirm that the Planning Inquiry closed on 

Thursday 8 December. The inquiry was completed to programme and was well attended 

with both parties having the opportunity to present their case to the Inspector. In addition, 

a number of interested parties had the opportunity to make representations to the 

Inspector. NREL is satisfied that their case was heard by the Inspector and that Wiltshire 

Council had the opportunity to present their case.  In closing the Inquiry, the Inspector 

would not be drawn on the timetable for his decision, other than a reference to early in the 

Spring. This project represents a £200 million investment in the local economy and will 

divert waste from landfill to produce electricity to power over 54,000 homes. NREL are 

ready to continue their efforts to invest in the local economy, reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions, and power local homes with low carbon energy. 


